THE UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO
CHICAGO 37 - ILLINOIS
DEPARTMENT OF ART

DEPARTMENT OF ART 1050 BAST 59TH STREET March 29, 1962 fres. J.

MIDWAY STUDIOS

RPSTRIN ARCHIVE

Miss Mary N. Davis Assistant to the Art Director Samuel H. Krees Foundation 221 West 57th Street New York 19, N.Y.

Dear Mary:

Thanks for your letter of March 26th. It's good to know that you have not forgotten us. Any time you can send us the photographs we will be overjoyed. I'm sorry that it's such a problem.

Needless to say, we would be delighted if there were any paintings that we could have. As I mentioned in an earlier letter, I hope that they would be paintings on canvas because we are certainly not set up here to handle paintings on panel.

Keep your eyes open for the next Art Journal, by the way, for my article on the Kress Study Collection Program will be in it.

Yes, indeed, Inge and I are going to Europe this summer. We had really intended to go in March, and take six months, coming back in September. But, I've decided that I really should see through a complete academic year so that I can catch on to the routines. We will be leaving, therefore, around mid-June for Florence and will stay there for at least a month. We then hope to spend a while in Vienna and Southern Germany. As soon as we have our itinerary planned, we will send it to you and you do the same for us. I'm sure that we can meet somewhere and, since it seems impossible to do it in either New York or Chicago, we can have a glorious get-together abpoad.

Our very best to Mr. Emerson and everyone size, and lots of love to you.

Sincerely,

Edward A. Maser Chairman

EAMipf